

Thank you to the Board of Directors, Staff and Volunteers of the Never Forgotten Honor Flight Organization.

You have made it possible for many Veterans in our area to have the opportunity of a lifetime to travel to Washington D.C. to visit all of the memorials that stand in their honor.

My dad, Gordon Bristol and I would like to thank you personally for making it possible for us to travel on the 25th Never Forgotten Honor Flight with 94 fellow veterans and their guardians on September 12, 2016. It is an experience that we will never forget.

May God continue to bless your organization!

Sincerely,

Annette Roberts